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The School Council

Date : 23 March 2018
Council members present:- Brooke, Emily, Ollie, Harvey-Jay, Daniel, Olivia, Ethan, Ruby, Kimberley

Apologies : Alicia

Agenda :
1. Ruby will read the minutes of the last meeting — Harvey-Jay will sign them as a true record.
2. Any matters arising?
3. Book Characters — Let’s paint some for the Book Bank Display.
4. Suggestion Box — paint a box and decide where it should live etc
5. We Are Thankful Box — any ideas for ensuring that it gets used?
6. Closing prayer

Minutes
1. The minutes were accepted as a true record.

2. Mrs Mills hadn’t spoken to the child with sweets in her lunch box — but councillors reported that she isn’t

bring'mg sweets anymore.

3. We painted and drew book characters for the Book Bank display — we decided to keep the original

lettering.
4. Ruby will speak to Worship Council representatives in her class re the Thankful Box.

5. AOB

e Ethan told the council about Nigel, the puma who is losing his sight. The council were eager to raise
money to help Lincolnshire Wildlife Park build a suitable enclosure for Nigel. Mrs Mills said that we
couldn’t keep asking parents for money as it was not fair. The councillors understood, but still
wanted to do something for Nigel. We decided on ‘Pennies for the Puma’. Mrs Mills will ask Mrs
Shephard to make A2 sized letters spelling PUMA — children will be invited to bring 1p, 2p, 5p,
coins into school to place on the letters — the idea being to cover all the letters with spare change.
Ethan suggested that if we covered all of the letters, we could add an exclamation mark to raise a

little more!! This will take place after Easter.
After Easter — We will make the suggestion box as we ran out of time today!
We will set dates etc for the Pennies for the Puma campaign

We will discuss how we can re-launch the Book Bank.



